
 

 

Ref No: RPES/E-Cir/143/2023 – 24                                                    14 February 2024 

 

Circular to Parents: Regarding inclement weather and classes for Thursday and Friday 

For CBSE KG1 to Grade 12 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

The school has been functioning remotely due to the inclement weather and I hope all is well with 

you and your family. I express my sincere gratitude to the parents for their cooperation and support 

during these uncertain times. 

The school is ready to welcome the students, however as the weather is still uncertain and the roads 

leading to the school are still inaccessible due to water clogging, Online classes for Grade KG1 to 

Grade 12 will continue for the next two days.  

Further details will be communicated by the class teachers. 

Admission and Fee counter will be open from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm (Thursday, 15th Feb) and 9:00 am 

to 11:00 am (on Friday 16th Feb).  

Parents of CBSE Gr 10 and 12 students writing Board examination can collect the Board admit card 

from the Registrar’s Office as per the above-mentioned timings. Parent to sign and collect it. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Kind regards, 

Syed Tahir Ali 

Principal  
 

 


